
 

23 August 2024 
 
Ms. Yolanda Du Plessis  
Chief Executive Officer 
Stefanutti Stocks Holdings Limited 
Protec Park  
Cnr Zuurfontein Avenue & Oranjerivier Drive 
Chloorkop Kempton Park 
 
Per email: Gabrialla.Hanna@Stefstocks.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Yolanda Du Plessis 
 
 
COMPLIANCE REPORT FOR STEFANUTTI STOCKS HOLDINGS LIMITED 

  

We acknowledge receipt of your B-BBEE compliance report submitted on 22 August 2024, 

as prescribed by section 13G of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act, 2003 

(Act No. 53 of 2003) as amended by Act 46 of 2013 (“the B-BBEE Act”). 

 

1. The following reference number 12/8/2024 has been assigned to this matter, and it must 

be cited on all future correspondence. 

 

2. Should you wish to clarify any issues raised in this letter, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on +27 12 394 3135 or MRamare@beecommission.gov.za 

 

We look forward to further cooperation towards creating an inclusive and growing economy.   

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms. Thembakazi Dondashe 

Acting Executive Manager Compliance   
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